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Dear Library Commission Chair Pan, Vice Chair Vasanth, Commissioners Panda,
Sreekanth, and Zhao:

If commission rules permit, please include this letter as written communication for the
8/4/2021Library Commission meeting, Agenda Item 3, Library Expansion Project.

Thank you to Susan Michael and Roger Lee for sharing current updates for the
Library Expansion Project. It is wonderful to see progress on this welcome project.

I have a couple of comments to tonight's presentation.

1) I believe the beautiful art wall mural in the library courtyard is the work of students
at Hongyun Art Studio of Cupertino:

http://hongyunart.com/

https://www.facebook.com/111742575540674/posts/4060663297315229

2) Cupertino High School has updated its bike parking area to include new space
efficient bike racks and skateboard parking. 

A video with views of the new CHS bike racks is available here (see minute 2:20 ish)
for views of the redesigned bike and skateboard parking lot:
https://chs.fuhsd.org/parent-portal (scroll to "Bike to School" to see the video)

In conjunction with the Healthy Families Program to encourage people to walk, ride,
and roll to the library, maybe there is an opportunity to improve the bike parking
options at the library (more space efficient and easier to use bike racks).

All the best,

Liana Crabtree
Cupertino resident

◦ ○  ○ ◦   vax.sccgov.org  ◦ ○  ○ ◦   

For assistance in Español, Tiếng Việt, 中文 or Tagalog, please call the Advice Line at



1-866-870-7725.

◦ ○  ○ ◦   County of Santa Clara COVID-19 Updates and Quick Links   ◦ ○  ○ ◦ 


